Acorn of Millis LLC
38 Benjamins Gate
Plymouth, Ma 02360

Town Of Millis Select Board
Main Street
Millis Ma

Re: Hickory Hills Subdivision
November 9, 2022

Dear Select Board

Please be advised that the video inspection of the drainage system piping has been completed.
The video and report shall be delivered to the Town by the contractor in a day or two. The
updates to the submitted as built plans by December 1, 2022. These documents will be
submitted to Town as soon as they are ready.

Robert Fox

Manager
Acorn Of Millis LLC




